
 

 

 

 

Memorandum 17-A081 
 

 

DATE:  May 25, 2017 

 

TO:   Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 

 

FROM:  Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator 

 

SUBEJCT:  Agenda Item – License Agreement with Zambelli Fireworks  

   Manufacturing Co. - 4th of July Fireworks Display 

 

 

Please place the attached license agreement between the City and Zambelli Fireworks 

Manufacturing Co. on the June 13, City Commission Agenda.  The license agreement is for 

the 4th of July Fireworks Display to be held on July 4th at the City’s Municipal Pier.  The 

show will start at 9 p.m. and last approximately 25 minutes.  The cost of the fireworks 

display will be $45,000, which will be funded from the Special Events Account (001-9910-

599-82-06). 

 

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Arts Department recommends the City move forward 

with entering into the license agreement for the 2017 Fireworks Display. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information please call me at 954-786-4191. 
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